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DEMOCRATIC NATIONAL COMMITTER

F. HARoLD DuUBORD
NATIONAL COMMITTEEMAN 101 MAIN STREET
FOR MAINE WATERVILLE, MAINE

March 13, 1947
Honorable Louis P. Gagne
Mayor Elect
Lewiston, Maine
Dear Mr, Gagne:-
It was very kind of you to send me an
invitation to attend your'Inauguration Day
Exercises on Monday, March 17th. I am sorry
it will be impossible for me to be present.
However, I wish to again express to you my

congratulations and my best wishes for a most

successful administration.

Yougi sincerely,

FHD:J
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